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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
January 14, 2021 at 9:30 AM CST
Via Microsoft Teams
MINUTES
CALL TO ORDER
A quorum was present and Janice Sumner (chair) called the meeting to order.
Attendees- Janice Sumner, Arthur Obar, Debbie Kolmetz, Donnie Read, Tracy Andrews, Raymond Russell, 
Absentees- Sandy Spear
Others- Richard Williams, Lauren Morris, Debby Wood - CSC Staff, 
CONTRACT WITH JACKSON COUNTY BOCC – ENDEAVOR CURRICULUM
Richard Williams stated that previously, the board had granted permission for the executive director to negotiate with the Jackson County Board of County Commissioners regarding the purchase of a curriculum for the Endeavor Transition Training Academy. He stated that CSC has been in discussion with the board of county commissioners to purchase curriculum in the amount of $50,000, as previously approved. Mr. Williams then requested permission from the committee to sign a contract with the county for the purchase. Arthur Obar made a motion to allow Richard Williams to sign a contract with the Jackson County Board of County Commissioners to purchase a curriculum in the amount of $50,000 for the Endeavor Transition Training Academy. Debbie Kolmetz seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to make a recommendation to the board to grant Mr. Williams authority to sign the contract as presented. 
DIRECTOR’S COMMENTS
Mr. Williams noted that DEO would be providing a performance presentation during the general board meeting on January 14, 2021. He stated that CSC had not met the work experience requirement for youth, but staff had kept both the youth committee and the board up to date and are making adjustments to ensure that measure is met going forward. 

He also shared an update regarding the impact of COVID-19. He stated that center traffic is still down and that most individuals coming to the centers are seeking assistance with unemployment. Mr. Williams also noted that WIOA caseloads are increasing, specifically participants enrolling in the LPN and Commercial Vehicle Driving programs at FPTC. 
COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS
None.  
ADJOURNMENT
There being no other comments, Janice Sumner adjourned the meeting. 
